
LIVE, LEARN, AND LEAD IN FAITH

St. Vincent
de Paul
School 

MESSAGE  FROM 
 MRS. KUHN

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

IMPORTANT EVENTS
MARK YOUR CALENDARS

MISSION STATEMENT TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH,
GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

REPORT CARDS WILL BE EMAILED TO
PARENTS ON JANUARY 17TH

PLEASE BE SURE TO SEND HAT AND
MITTENS EVERYDAY.  BOOTS AND
SNOWPANTS HELP KEEP KIDS WARM.

01/10- END OF HEX 3
01/17- REPORT CARDS SENT HOME
1/20- NO SCHOOL
1/27-1/31 CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
1/28- SVDP PARENT LUNCH 11:30
1/29- ALL ACS MASS- 10:00 AT SSPP
1/30- SVDP PARENT LUNCH 11:30
1/31- FIELDTRIP- SKATE CITY 

 

PRUDENCE IS THE VIRTUE OF THE MONTH.
STUDENTS WILL BE LEARNING AND

PRACTICING WAYS TO BE PRUDENT IN
THEIR SCHOOL AND HOME LIFE.  PLEASE

ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO BE PRUDENT
BY MAKING GOOD CHOICES IN THEIR

WORDS AND ACTIONS.

WHEN THERE IS SNOW ON THE BLACKTOP,
STUDENTS NEED TO HAVE BOOTS ON. BOOTS

AND SNOW PANTS ARE REQUIRED ON THE
PLAYGROUND, GAGA BALL, AND SNOW

HILLS. PLEASE ENSURE BOOTS AND SHOES
ARE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL.

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
HERE’S A FEW EVENTS HAPPENING: 
PARENT LUNCH-JAN. 28 /JAN. 30
ALL ACS MASS 10:00AM ON JAN. 29
FUN AT SKATE CITY ON JAN. 31

WINTER CLOTHING POLICY

01/10/2025

IF THE “REAL FEEL” TEMP IS BELOW ZERO,
THEN INDOOR RECESS



NEW TRAFFIC PATTERN FOR
MORNING DROP-OFF

PLEASE SEE MAP BELOW ABOUT VEHICLES DROPPING OFF
FACING SOUTH ON 13TH STREET.

STUDENTS SHOULD NOT CROSS THE ROAD.
CIRCLE AROUND THE PARISH GARAGE TO FACE SOUTH ON

13TH STREET FOR A SAFE EXIT FROM THE VEHICLE.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION IN THIS MATTER.

FENCE

MISSION STATEMENT: TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH, GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC
PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

GYM SCHOOL

PLAYGROUND

PARISH
GARAGE

FENCE

DO NOT DROP OFF FACING NORTH ON 13TH STREET
NO STUDENTS CROSSING STREET



YOU’RE INVITED:
2025 BOARD OF

DIRECTORS MEETING
 

FEBRUARY 5TH, 2025 AT
4:30 PM IN THE AHS LIBRARY

WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM
UPDATES AND REMINDERS OF THE
ENROLLMENT PROCESS FOR WPCP.
PLEASE CONTACT KERRY MEINEL IF YOU
PLAN TO ATTEND.
 KMEINEL@ASSUMPTIONCATHOLICSCHOOLS.ORG

THURSDAY, JANUARY 30, 2025
FROM 4:00-6:00 PM

AT OUR LADY QUEEN OF HEAVEN SCHOOL
YOU WILL NEED TO BRING A FEW ITEMS WITH YOU ON

REGISTRATION NIGHT:
•YOUR CHILD’S BIRTH CERTIFICATE

•YOUR CHILD’S IMMUNIZATION RECORDS

4 YEAR /5 YEAR OLD
KINDERGARTEN

THE 3RD GRADERS COOKIE EROSION SCIENCE
EXPERIMENT WAS FUN 

mailto:kmeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org


THE SCHOOL’S EPIPHANY BLESSING
TOOK PLACE ON MONDAY, JAN 6TH.

DEACON RUESCH BLESSED EVERYONE
AND EACH DOORWAY, FOLLOWING
THE CATHOLIC TRADITION FOR THE

NEW YEAR.

THANK YOU, DEACON
RUESCH, FOR TEACHING US

ABOUT THE EPIPHANY
BLESSING!


